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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

October 10, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Federal  & State

MTA CEO Roger Snoble today transmitted letters to Governor-Elect Arnold Schwarzenegger and members of his Transition Team to request their help in urging the Bush Administration to approve, without delay, a Full Funding Grant Agreement for the Eastside Light Rail Line.

Fo more information, please contact Gary Clark at 213-922-2226, Michael Turner at 213-922-2212 or Raffi Hamparian at 213-922-3769. 
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